
Dear Iona-Hope Parish, 

For this year’s Stewardship campaign, we are taking a journey, together as 

one, from a Taco luncheon this Sunday, October 27 to a Pumpkin Pie share on 

Thanksgiving Eve, November 27.  

We embark on this campaign, together as one, to pledge our time, talent and 

treasure to the mission of our beloved Iona-Hope for the year 2025. Our five-

week journey of Stewardship will highlight our common purpose as a 

community in Christ seeking to love one another and to bless others with all 

that we are and all that we have to share.  

Together as one, we will hear inspiring messages from our Rector, the Rev.  

Jenny Scott-Jones, and from you – the parish – on: together as one we gather, 

together as one we remember, together as one we care, together as one we 

raise up, and together as one we celebrate. Our five weeks of thoughtful 

messages will highlight all that we are as a faith community and all that we will 

become as we walk our next steps together as one.  

We prayerfully ask for your consideration of pledging to our 2025 Stewardship 

campaign. Pledge cards will be emailed (fillable form) and mailed this week. 

Copies will be available at the Taco luncheon. We ask that you complete your 

pledge cards in time for the Thanksgiving Eve service when we will bless and be 

thankful for all our many gifts. 

Thank you for all you are and all you do. 

Prayerfully, 

Paula Paquette, Senior Warden 

Alison Kinch, Junior Warden 

Joe Mulino, Treasurer  


